
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, May 13, 2018 

49 Pointing to his disciples, Jesus said, “Here are my mother and my 
brothers. 50 For whoever does the will of my Father in heaven is 

my brother and sister and mother.”  
Matthew 12 
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Mother’s Day Sunday Worship Service 
May 13, 2018 

 

If you are visiting with us today, we want you to know we are 
glad you’re here. Please join us in the room next to the foyer for 

refreshments following the service. 
 

 
         

                MORNING WORSHIP 

Welcome and Announcements      

Worship in Song: I Sing the Mighty Power of God - #128 
                                Indescribable 

Junior Choir:  All Things Bright and Beautiful  

Service of Dedication of Tiana Cleo Case & Her Parents  
      Video Presentation: A Mother’s Prayer  
      The Dedication  
      Response in Song: The Blessing Song (#470) 

Our Tithes and Offerings (children from J.K through grade 5 may 
now go downstairs for their own worship time.) 

Time of Prayer 

Choir:  Come, Come Unto me 

Worship in Song: Take My Life and Let It Be (#597 vs. 1,5,6) 

Sermon: Who Is My Mother?  

Closing Hymn: Faith of Our Forbears 

Prayer and Benediction 
                                

 

Clip boards with activity sheets are available in the foyer for 
children to use during the service. 

 

After the service, if you would like to receive prayer for any 
 matter, Rosemarie Rawlings and Lucas Jervis  will be at the front 

of the sanctuary beside the baptistry, and will gladly pray with you.  



      ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS  

      The Cambridge Pregnancy Resource/Dawn Centre’s 
Blessings Bottle Campaign: You are encouraged to take a 
bottle(s) home and fill it with coins or bills. If supporting the 
centre with a cheque, please make it payable to The 
Cambridge Pregnancy Resource Centre, NOT Avenue Road 
Baptist Church, as donations will go directly to the centre.  
More information on this vital community resource is located 
at the table with the bottles.     

      The first 2018 Kid’s Club Volunteer Meeting will take place 
Tuesday, May 29, at 7:00 pm. in the Johnston Room. 
Everyone with a passion for kids is welcome!  Kid’s Club week 
is August 20-24, with Friends and Family night on Thursday, 
August 23. 

      Receiptable givings for the month of April (5 Sundays) were 
$15,528. 

As of May 1, Pastor Lucas's hours have been increased by 5 
hours a week.  With the increase of hours his job will now 
include creating a social media strategy and updating our 
social media platforms, while still providing an amazing youth 
program for children in Grade 6 through to Grade 12.  Youth 
on Thursdays: Junior youth (gr 6-gr 8) 6:30-8 pm.  
                          Senior youth (gr 9-gr12) 7-9 pm.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Grace holds you when everything else falls apart — and 

whispers that everything is really falling together.”                 

~The Broken Way 

      Philip Simeon is now living at Stirling Heights Long Term Care 
Home, 200 Stirling Macgregor Dr, Cambridge, Room 1226. 

A Chrysler car key found on the Welcome House driveway is 
in the church office. 

Cambridge Kiwanis Boys` Choir and Young Men`s Chorus will 
perform their 40th anniversary Spring Concert here at ARBC 
Sunday, June 3, at 3:00 pm. A free-will offering would be 
appreciated.  More information is posted in the foyer. 

      Prayer in the Park: Sunday, June 3, from 1:30-4:30 pm. at 
Victoria Park.  Flyers are located in the foyer.  

      Pastoral Requests: Pastor Mark will be collecting ideas for 
sermon topics for June and the summer months.  If there is a 
topic that you would like to see him consider for a sermon, 
please use the idea box in the foyer by writing your idea and 
name/contact info on the paper slip (so he can make sure he 
understands your idea!). 

Prayer Corner: Please pray for Francis and Nazreen in     
dealing with our immigration system. 
CBM: Local churches in Garissa County, Kenya, are 
asking for prayer as they have experienced heavy 
rainfall in the past few weeks which has made the 
Tana River overflow. Over 70% of Tana River 

county has been flooded and only a small amount of the land 
remains accessible. It is reported that dozens of villages have 
been swallowed up by water. Pray for people who have been 
displaced due to the floods. Ask God to provide the resources 
needed to prevent a widespread humanitarian crisis from 
taking place and that he would give comfort to those who 
have been impacted. 

     Prayer after the service May 20: Bob and Jane Shipley 

 

This Week at Avenue Road 

Tues.     May 15,      9:30 am.     Ladies Take-a-Break 
Wed.     May 16,      7:00 pm.     Prayer Meeting 
Thurs.   May 17,      7:00 pm.      Youth Group 
Thurs.   May 17,      7:15 pm.      Adult Choir 
Fri.        May 18,     10:00 am.     LIFE Group 

http://amzn.to/2qW0KrT

